
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events in the Community 

Adult and Teen Challenge of Southern Manitoba invites all 

men, young and old, to our first annual Men’s Breakfast!  

Come for an inspiring morning of testimonies and challenge, 

as we look at the legacy we are leaving for a younger 

generation.  April 8 @ 8:30am.  Doors open at 8am.  Theme: 

My Legacy.  Tickets are $10 each.  Quality Inn Banquet Hall, 

851 Main St, Winkler.  Call Chris Derksen 204-332-1932 or 

purchase them online at www.teenchallenge.tc/breakfast.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Glencross Mennonite Church 
www.glencrosschurch.com 

Box 1719, Morden, MB  R6M 1B5  I  204-822-3864 

 9:30am Sunday School  10:40am Worship Service  

Sunday, March 26, 2017 
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Song Leader:  Peter Hoeppner 

Pianist:  Shirley Unrau 

Electric Piano:  Vanessa Wieler 

Worship in Singing 

Welcome & Opening 

Prayer – Peter Hoeppner 

Announcements & 

Offering 

Offertory – Nila Unrau 

Worship in Singing 

Special Number – Losch 

Family 

Message – Dallas Block 

Closing Song 

Closing Prayer & 

Benediction 

From the Music Director 

An Easter Choir is being planned for Easter Sunday morning with practices 

on the two Mondays prior to that Sunday – April 3
rd

 and 10
th

.  If you’re 

interested in singing in the choir, would like your music ahead of time, or 

have any questions at all, please don’t hesitate to come talk to me.  

Looking forward to singing together!   

In case you’re unaware, our church annually purchases a licence to a 

website that has access to thousands of songs (www.songselect.com).  

Not only does this website allow users to print off many different songs, it 

gives the option to change the key of the song, print chords, or lyrics...etc.  

If you’re involved in serving in the area of music at Glencross, and feel you 

could benefit from having access to this website, please come talk to me 

and I’ll email you an invitation to the site.  - Rosemarie Friesen 

http://www.teenchallenge.tc/breakfast
http://www.glencrosschurch.com/
http://www.songselect.com/


This Week 

Monday, March 27 

7:30pm – Ken & Irene’s cell group at Abe & Joyce’s house.  

Lesson 8 

Thursday, March 30 

7:30pm - Men’s Fellowship Weekly Floor Hockey Night meets 

in the Fellowship Hall.  All men are welcome.  If needed, 

hockey sticks are available.  Just bring clean, non-marking 

shoes. 

Saturday, April 1 

9:00am - Soup making @ church.  Sign up sheet is in the 

back 

Next Sunday 

9:30-9:45am Prayer time for Sunday School in the meeting room 

beside the kitchen.  This takes place during the Sunday School 

singing time and is open to ANYONE not needing to be present at 

singing.  Please come support our Sunday School department in 

prayer! 

Message – Pastor Peter Redekopp 

Soup and Pie Noon Lunch.  Please bring                                    

enough pie for your family.  Group 2 set & Serve.  Group 3 clean-up. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming Up at Glencross 

Thursday, April 6 @ 7pm – Church Expansion Follow-up 

meeting in the fellowship hall. 

Leadership Development Workshop – Dates: Thursdays - April 

13, 20, and 27.  Time: 7:00-10:00pm.  Cost: $50.  This workshop is 

designed for those in leadership positions as well as for potential 

leaders.  Darrell Kehler from our Conference Office will be coming to 

Glencross to lead the workshops.  Please sign up on the sheet              

in the foyer.  Deadline to sign up is Sunday, March 26.  

Easter Services 

- Good Friday Service/Communion on Friday,                       

April 14
th
 at 10am 

- Easter Sunday:  There will be no Sunday School on Easter 

Sunday.  Brunch – Time: 9:15am; Worship service at 

10:40am. 

 

 

Due to the shortage of parking space in our parking lot, we are 

asking everyone to be mindful of this and try to park in a way 

that utilizes all available spaces.  Also, please leave the 

handicap spaces for those who need them.  We thank everyone 

for their patience, as once the snow is gone, we will be 

removing some trees to create more parking.  We will enlarge 

the handicap parking area as well.   - B&A Board 


